
To: Christine Gallagher 

 Town Clerk 

 

From: Jim Hayden 

 First Selectman 

 

Date: July 3, 2018 

 

Re: Meeting Cancellation 

 

Due to a lack of new business, the July 11, 2018 regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of 

Selectmen is cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting of the BOS is July 25, 2018. 

 

Cc: Selectman Ziobro 

 Selectman Doering 


